
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 817

Approved November 29, 1993

RESOLVED, That the Director of Environmental

Control is requested to cause various vacant lots

located within the Tenth Ward to be cleaned of all

garbage and debris as follows:

132 - 152 Rugby Street

133 and 143 Pavilion Avenue
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 818

Approved November 29, 1993

RESOLVED, That the Chief of Police is

requested to assign a Foot Patrolman at the Kennedy

Plaza Bus Terminal between the hours of 2:30 o'clock

P.M. and 3:30 o'clock P.M. during School Days to prevent

student violence.
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JOHN J. PARTINGTON VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.
COMMISSIONER MAYOR

COLONEL BERNARD E. GANNON
CHIEF OF POLICE

•

Department of Public Safety, Police Department

"Building Pride In Providence"

December 10, 1993

Mr. Michael R. Clement
City Clerk
City Council Office
City Hall
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Mr. Clement:

The attached memorandum from Major William V. Devine,
Commanding Officer, Uniform Division, is in response to City
Council Resolution #818.

As you can see, Major Devine already assigned two footmen to
handle this problem at the beginning of the school year.

If you require further information or assistance with this
subject matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

sincerely,

CO ]1!~2 E I Q3,LArW% t lJawe0+1

BERNARD E. GANNON
Colonel
Chief of Police
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209 Fountain Street 0 Providence, Rhode Island 02903 • (401) 272-3121 * Fax #: (401) 421-3097 0 TDD #: (401) 831-3456



PROVIDENCE P©LICE DEPARTMENT

December 8, 1993

To:
Colonel Bernard E. Gannon, Chief of Police

Major William V. Devine, Commander Uniform Division

From:

Subject: 
City Council Resolution # 818

Sir:

In reference to the above resolution, I had
already assigned two footmen from the Community
Police Squad to handle that problem at the beginning
of this school year. A check with these officers
revealed no major problems.

Respectfully submitted,

WiYliam V. Devine
Major
Commander Uniform Division


